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Reference: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant-Units 1 and 2, SogEE;)'SO-425;
Nuclear Service Cooling Water Supply and Return Pi

Attention: Mr. James P. Q0'Reilly
Gentlemen:

On May 3, 1984, Mr. R. E. Folker of Georgia Power Company notified
Mr. John Rogge of the USNRC of a potentially reportable condition involving .
a suspected difference in the settlement of foundations of nuclear service
cooling water tower and nearby valve houses. This suspected settlement "
difference may lead to an overstressed condition in the piping systems
connecting the nuclear service cooling water towers.

At this time, the evaluation for the reportability of this subject
is continuing. Based upon information and schedules supplied by our archi-
tect engineers, Georgia Power Company expects to submit a final report to
the NRC on this subject by September 14, 1984,

This response contains no proprietary information and may be placed
in the NRC Public Document Room upon receipt.

Yours truly. //
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